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The enclosed list of books has been pre­

pared, as indicated in the second provision of 
the rules listed above, by the Librarian of the 
University of Missouri. It is requested that 
each member of the Committee will delete any 
titles not desired and add other titles se­
lected by him.

My former letter to you have included 
detailed information in reference to the estab­
lishment of this library, purchase of which is 
to be made from funds given by the Alumni of 
the School of Journalism.

I hope to have selections by the -embers 
of the Committee at such an early date as will 
enable us to make purevases by September 1 of 
this year.

Sincerely yours,

Prank L. hartin
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